
Announcements
Small Groups are starting back up! We encourage all of you to be a part of one! If
you were in one this past year, you are welcome to continue in that group, or feel free
to choose a new group. We are hoping to add some additional new groups and are
currently looking for leaders. If you are interested in being part of a small group or
serving as a leader please talk with Pastor Rob.

Rosedale Bible College is hosting another multi-youth group worship night this
Wednesday, October 2nd, in the chapel at 7 pm. There will be a snack and games
afterward.

DNA invites you to come to the Community Missions Festival on October 5th for an
afternoon of fun for the whole family! Join in raising funds to support local nonprofits
through a hog roast, auction, and cornhole tournament; there will be fun activities for
kids too! Find out more at dnaplaincity.org/missionsfestival.

If you are new to LCF, would like to become a member, or simply want to learn more
about who we are, we invite you to be a part of our next LCF 101 class next Sunday,
October 6th, from 6-8 pm at Rob and Doris’s home. If you would like to participate in
it, let Rob or Doris know.

If you are both young and adult, join Steve and Phyllis Swartz for dinner at Los
Mariachis in London on Monday, October 7th at 6 pm (their treat). Reserve a spot at
the table by texting Steve at (740)506-1306.

ESL classes by DNA begin on October 8th! If you'd like to be involved with teaching,
being a student aid, helping kids with homework, or providing meals, go to
dnaplaincity.org/volunteer to find all opportunities to serve.

Join in a night of community worship on Saturday evening, October 12th at 7:00 PM
at the Upper Room House of Prayer (4697 Rosedale Plain City Road, Plain City,
OH). We are looking forward to a night of praise and adoration in the presence of the
Holy Spirit as we worship the King of Kings. All are welcome!

The Benevolence Team would like to thank those who donated blankets in
September for our Christmas Giving project. Our collection in October will be warm
socks. The donation box is located in the foyer. Please contact Sandy Hauge with
any questions.

Join Fairlawn Church (a fellow RNOC church in Apple Creek, OH) on November 2,
from 9-4 for a one day retreat focusing on strengthening marriages. Steve and April
Swartz from Haven of Hope Ministries, Marcus and Claudis Sharp from Bethany
Mennonite Church, and Steve and Becky Bixler from Fairlawn Church will spend the
day with participants, giving input and challenging attendees in their marriages.
Participants will receive materials, snacks, lunch, and childcare (limited space) for the
registration cost of $40 per couple. Please register by October 28th at
https://www.fmcapplecreek.com/events
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Welcome
to London ChristianFellowship

Welcome and Call to Worship: Keith Scheffel
Worship in Song: Joel Swain
Worship in Giving: Gideon Eichorn
Scripture: Isaiah 25:6-9 read by Vicki Sairs
Children’s Sunday School
Message: Reuben Sairs

Title: Who Is Coming for Dinner?
Text: Luke 14

Closing and Benediction: Keith Scheffel

Today:
Ushers: Jeff Gates (safety), Tim Shay
Greeters: Sandy Hauge
Coffee: Phil & Lucy Elfrink
Nursery: Naomy Ndungu, Harmony Devlin

Next Week:
Moderator: Pam Stanforth
Scripture Reader: Wesley Miller
Worship: Jesse Diller
Sermon: Rob Swartz
Ushers: Ray (safety) & Grace Raber
Greeters: Kelvin Snider, Marcus Freed
Coffee: Dale & Sharon Headings
Nursery: Shannon Scheffel, Ella Hostetler

Childcare is available in the nursery during the morning service for children two
years old and under. If you have questions, contact Harmony Devlin.

Fall Sunday School classes for children:
● Preschool (ages 3-4) - taught by Lisa Miller in the preschool room
● Early Elementary (grades K-1) - taught by Alexa Miller in room 101
● Elementary (grades 2-4) - taught by Anna King in room 102
● Middle School (grades 5-8) - taught by Becky Hostetler in room 103

If you have a praise or prayer request, you are welcome to share it with our
LCF family on BAND or text it to 740-490-2121. If you would like to meet with
others to pray and/or be prayed for, we invite you to join us on Sunday mornings
from 10-10:15 in the pastor’s office.

Wednesday evening prayer time will be resuming on Zoom beginning October
9th from 7-8 pm. You will be able to find the Zoom link in your email or in the
BAND calendar. Please contact Molly Rosati if you have any questions.

We offer various ways for you to give. Checks and cash can be collected during
the Sunday morning offering, placed in the drop box in the foyer, or mailed to the
church. Electronic donations can be made online at lcfweb.org, via the “Church
Center App,” or by texting the amount to 84321.

Contact us - We welcome the opportunity to connect with you. Please feel free
to talk with any of the pastors or elders. (Their contact info is in our online
directory.) Call or text the church at 740-490-2121, email secretary@lcfweb.org,
or visit lcfweb.org. For tech/livestream issues, text 740-490-2828.

LCF’s youth group, C4, meets here at the church each Sunday evening from
6-8 pm. Everyone in grades 8-12 is invited. For more info, contact Mike or Karen
Baker.

Upcoming Events:
This Wednesday, October 2nd: RBC Youth Night of Worship at RBC
Saturday, October 5th: Community Missions Festival by DNA
Sunday, October 6th: LCF 101 Class at Rob & Doris’s home
Monday, October 7th: Food and Conversation at Los Mariachis
Saturday, October 12th: Awaken Worship Night
Sunday, October 20th: Communion

https://lcfweb.churchcenter.com/giving
http://www.lcfweb.org

